
November 22, 2006 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
 
North Claiborne Volunteer Fire Department 
Attention:  Brian Griffin, Fire Chief 
P. O. Box 858 
Harrogate, Tennessee 37752 
 
Dear Chief Griffin and NCVFD Members: 
 
Please refer to the letter from the City of Harrogate dated September 19, 2006, that you 
received on September 28, 2006.  As requested in the letter, the NCVFD was to vacate 
the property on Brunswick Avenue by October 31, 2006, so the city could make use of 
the much-needed space. 
 
Again, we ask you to vacate that property.  The city is considering legal options to secure 
the right to legal possession of the property and may start legal proceedings if the 
NCVFD does not vacate the property." 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bill Fultz, Mayor 
 
 


